C3

COMMUNICATION
SPECIAL COUNCIL - October 3, 2023

From: Todd Coles
To: Adelina Bellisario; Sonia Furtado CW (1) - Report NO. 39’ Item 7
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Isabel Leung
Subject: Fw: [External] Re: URGENT! Oct 3, 2023 Motion to permit four residential units on any property that permits

single, semi or street townhouses .
Date: October-03-23 10:46:55 AM

From: foitro -

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 10:41 AM

To: Steven Del Duca <Steven.DelDuca@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>;
Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Mario G. Racco
<MarioG.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Adriano Volpentesta
<Adriano.Volpentesta@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>;
Chris Ainsworth <Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>; Gila Martow <Gila.Martow@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Re: URGENT! Oct 3, 2023 Motion to permit four residential units on any property
that permits single, semi or street townhouses .

Please do not allow this.

Please think properly about the consequences.

Yes is certain areas it could be possible. Those areas include building along HWY 7. Along
Rutherford along Major Mack. Anywhere there is high traffic roads. This is not acceptable in
the houses in the subdivisions.

Thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 3, 2023, at 7:59 AM, Weston Downs Ratepayers Association
<info@westondownsra.ca> wrote:
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